
































Eileen Harrington 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Kim Van Eyck <kimvaneyck@gmail.com> 
Monday, December 4, 2017 10:47 AM 
citycouncil 
calamari@alumni.duke.edu 
Bicycle Boulevard in Albany 

Dear Albany City Council Members, 

I'm writing to urge you to consider adopting bicycle boulevards on Kains and Adams in Albany. This is not only a 
potentially life-saving issue, preventing accidents on San Pablo and "wrong-way" bicycle traffic on Kains, this is a quality 
of life issue. Reducing auto congestion and increasing ease of bicycle-riding will only increase the pleasure of driving, 
riding and living on these streets. It is also likely to increase the property value! Let's be forward-thinking and create a 
more relaxed and safe atmosphere for traveling through our Albany neighborhoods. 

Thank you so much for you consideration, 

Kim Van Eyck 

Kim Van Eyck 
950 Ka ins Ave Apt B. 
510-292-6744 (cell) 
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Eileen Harrington 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear City Council Members: 

Jim Quinn <jimqui@gmail.com> 
Monday, December 4, 2017 2:35 PM 
citycouncil 
Please vote Yes to Kains and Adams Bicycle Boulevards 

I am writing this to support the recommendation for bicycle boulevards on Kains and Adams that was made in the report 
that is attached to the City Council Agenda for tonight. I frequently ride my bike on these streets to avoid riding on San 
Pablo, which is a dangerous street for bicycling. It would be great to turn these streets into bicycle houlevards. 

Thanks, 
Jim Quinn 
716 Santa Fe 
Albany, CA 94706 
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